
 

 

Principal’s Messages:  
The following pupils have been nominated this week by their 
teachers for Principal’s Awards which were given out this                                 
morning in our Achievement Assembly: 
 

Faiz Banjoko for demonstrating kindness 
Heather Oakley for a huge improvement in writing  

Charlie Summers for a positive attitude towards his work  
Lara Gafour for amazing progress in all areas  

 
Congratulations to 1J and 5F for collecting the most token this 
week and winning the ‘Stronger Together’ awards. They have 
shown great examples of working hard and being kind.  
 
Well Done Year 6! 
It has been a busy week for our pupils in Y6 as they have taken their SATs tests. This can be a nervous time 
for most pupils but each and every one of them conducted themselves with maturity and determination and 
we are so proud of them. We are looking forward to enjoying some of the exciting events planned for Y6  
including their leavers’ performance, Primary College and plans for transition to high school.  
 
Crewe Out Loud and Art Exhibition 
Our reception children have completed some art work linked to Crewe landmarks which will be displayed at 
Cheshire College South and West this weekend at the ‘Crewe Out Loud’ family event. Here are some                   
examples  of their fantastic work:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA Update  
There will be a disco for Y4 and 5 and a non-uniform day next week, organised by our fabulous PTA                    
members. Please see further details attached and support the events wherever you can. All proceeds goes 
back into school and is spent directly on the children.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
 

Mrs Thompson 

 
School will close for half term on Thursday 22nd May 2025 and  

reopen for the second half of the Summer term on Monday 2nd June 2025. 
School will also be closed to pupils on Friday 11th July 2025 due to an INSET Day. 

Friday Newsletter  

Friday 16th May 2025 

Municipal Buildings  

By Eluna  

Queen’s Park  

By Bella  
Crewe War Memorial 

By India   



 

Kelly and her team will have a lucky plate up for grabs 

each day next week.  

The lucky child who finds a golden sticker hidden under 

their tray will win a special prize! 

School Meals  

If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, please log onto their Arbor account to pay for their meal in advance of 

their order. School meals are £2.45 per day. 








